January 4, 1996

Mr. Malcolm J. J. Blunt Normanhurst 67 Christchurch Road Cheltenham, Glos. GL50 2PS U.K.

Dear Mr. Blunt:

This is in response to your letter of December 15, 1995, regarding a particular FBI document.

I have provided the appropriate staff person with a copy of the first page of the FBI memorandum, which you attached to your letter. We will advise you if the staff is able to locate the second page of this document.

Thank you for your continuing interest in the work of the Review Board.

Sincerely,

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. Associate Director